
Invitation to Bid 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Prosser School District will be accepting bids for the 
purchase of Laptops and Chromebooks. Sealed bids must be received by June 10, 
2021 and mailed to: Prosser School District Business Office, 1500 Grant Ave., Prosser, 
WA 99350. For specifications, please contact Shawn Shultz at 
shawn.shultz@prosserschools.org or (509) 786-2881, extension 2607. 
 
 
_________________________________​ ​ _______________ 
Craig Reynolds, Assistant Superintendent​ ​ ​ Date 
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